Lacy Larson

From: donotreply@simpleviewinc.com

Sent: Sunday, November 27, 2016 3:04 PM

To: Lacy Larson

Subject: Form Submission - Comment and Suggestion Form

Comment and Suggestion Form

General Information

First Name: Alan

Last Name: MacKenzie

Email: alanmackenzie@msn.com

Comments: All of a sudden, Australian Ave on Palm Beach has low flying, loud
commercial airliners flying directly overhead. Will this continue or will
things return to normal when Trump is not here? Thank you.




Lacy Larson

From: Casandra Davis

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 10:44 AM
To: ‘alanmackenzie@msn.com’

Subject: PBIA Website Comment

Mr. MacKenzie,
Thank you for your comments.

The security measures issued for the President Elect/President while visiting or in residence in an area is
coordinated by the Federal government. It is our expectation that normal operations will resume after his

visit.
If the flights over your area continue, please contact me.

Thank you

Casandra R. Davis
Manager Noise Abatement & Community Affairs

PalmPeach

D



